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Monday 26th November 2018 

Dear Parents, 
 

I write with sadness to say that Mrs Bradbury passed away this weekend. She died peacefully in her sleep 
on Saturday evening after a long and brave battle with cancer. 
 
We will be talking to the children in Years 5 and 6 today with some supportive and comforting words; they 
worked with Mrs Bradbury over the last two years and she adored them. She really enjoyed teaching your 
children and she was amazingly dedicated, creative and inspiring in school, even when working part-time 
around her chemotherapy sessions. Mrs Bradbury was a close friend to many colleagues at Twineham and 
she will be greatly missed.  
 
We will be making decorations with the children which will be placed on the beautiful remembrance tree 
in our school garden. We will let you know soon how parents may wish to add their thoughts or prayers to 
the tree. 
 
I understand how everyone responds to sad events in different ways; please feel free to get in touch if you 
would like any support or advice for your child. We will always remember Mrs Bradbury as someone who 
loved teaching and learning, always expecting the best from everyone and keen to celebrate the efforts of 
every pupil in her care.  
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Scott Reece, 
Headteacher 


